

Friends of the Quarter

CELEBRATING THOSE WHO HAVE GONE THAT EXTRA MILE TO HELP ANIMALS

The League's Dedham Branch sends a big thank you to Brownie Troop #3191, of Wellesley. The girls donated lots of food and toys, along with a \$25 gift certificate to PETCO for our furry friends. The help is much appreciated and you certainly contributed to the happiness and comfort of our animals.

Once again, the League thanks Bill Marston and all of those who participated in the fourth annual Emily Rossetti Memorial Golf Tourney, held each spring. The tournament honors Emily who was a friend to all animals, particularly cats, and it raised \$628 for the League. Thank you to everyone involved for such generosity during a special time.



One of the Mitchell School students gives a little pat to the degu.

Thank you to the Mitchell School Student Council of Needham, which, after visiting with Debby Vogel's degu, generously donated \$282 to our Dedham Branch.

Jackie and Allison Sullivan of the Riverdale School in Dedham celebrated their birthday by donating dog, cat, and small animal supplies and food to the Dedham Branch. In lieu of birthday gifts, they asked their friends and family to think of the animals. We thank Jackie and Allison for thinking of the animals and contributing toward their comfort.



James takes a quick break during his cross-country trip to smile for the camera in Montana's spectacular badlands.

James Jones made a cross-country bicycle trip to raise funds for several local non-profits, one of which is the League. Check out his site at www.CrossCountryBikeTrip. com. At the time of writing, James had raised more than \$12,000, part of which will go to the League. We thank James for his hard work on behalf of the animals.

Brownie Troop 1651, lead by Libby Hanna, raised over \$100 and collected more than 450 pounds of items (toys, linens, etc.) to help make the animals more comfortable. Way to go, Brownies!



Brownie Troop 1651.